
 

 

WFWP, UPF and FFWPU Study Evening in Birmingham, United Kingdom 
 
David and Patricia Earle 
July 8, 2022 
 

 
 

Recently, we had a lovely Study Evening, with 45 people attending, many of whom were new guests. 

 

It was a wonderful time to share food, friendship, and our heart for Peace together, like one big family. 

Patricia shared a little bit about the Women's Federation, and we showed the WFWP Introductory Video. 

Then David, representing UPF, spoke about God's work in history, after a brief introduction for new 

people to understand the basics of our Principles of Peace.  

 

Also, Elliot, our new FFWPU Pastor, was with us and could speak about his experience in Moldova, and 

the amazing work there helping Ukrainian refugees.  

 

We had time for sharing, and some really good points were made by several guests.  

 

At the end, we sang 'Make Me A Channel Of Your Peace' together. It's so nice to meet in person again, 

after two years of relative isolation. And for our 3 Federations to work together, in the spirit of the 'Holy 

Community'. 

 

 

 


